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Accomplishments:

• The MDCPS Communications Team created new brochures, posters and print advertising 
for Foster Care and Adoption recruitment. 

• The MDCPS Communications Team launched a new Child Abuse Prevention and 
Awareness campaign. 

• The MDCPS Human Resources’ Compliance Bureau Director is in the final stages of 
training with other state agencies to effectively transition all Compliance processes.

• The MDCPS Human Resources’ Personnel Manager developed an intensive training for all 
Personnel Officers on transactions related to Core Processing.

• The MDCPS Human Resources supported the hiring of 32 new hires in April 2017.

• The MDCPS IT Infrastructure and Operations team is actively migrating all staff e-mail 
accounts to Microsoft Office 365.

• The Bureau of State Funds Management attended a meeting with SPB, MMRS and DFA to 
develop transitions plans

• The Bureau of Accounting & Payroll has started the process of breaking into small groups 
with MDHS to gain a better understanding of the functions and processes that this Bureau 
will be required to perform upon separation. 


